
NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 

SOUTHERN RURAL COMMITTEE  

Meeting held at Council Offices, Gernon Road, Letchworth Garden City 
on 12 May 2005 at 7.54 p.m. 

PRESENT:       Councillors Alan Bardett, Tricia Gibbs, D.J Horrell, Sal Jarvis, David Miller, Ms 
K Omer, Mrs C.P.A Strong and F.R.B Wordsworth. 

(1)        APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

An apology for absence was received from Councillor D.J. Barnard. 

(2)        APPOINTMENT OF CHAIRMAN 

RESOLVED: That Councillor D.J Barnard be appointed Chairman of the Committee 
for the ensuing year. 

(3)        APPOINTMENT OF VICE-CHAIRMAN 

RESOLVED: That Councillor Mrs C.P.A Strong be appointed Vice-Chairman of the 
Committee for the ensuing year. 

The meeting closed at 7.55 p.m. 

………………………………… 

Chairman 

  



  

THIS PAGE IS BLANK 


